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FOREWORD

On behalf of the Transportation Science Society of the Philippines
(TSSP), I am pleased to publish the first issue of the Philippine
Transportation Journal. This is a revival of sorts as the Society
previously published a TSSP Journal but the latter was discontinued
many years ago. This represents new beginnings and a venue for
publishing select papers reviewed and presented during the most
recent conference of the Society. Soon, we will also be accepting
submissions outside the conference setting in order to have a more
robust publication of papers on transportation in the Philippine setting.
We acknowledge the authors of the papers and express our gratitude
to the persons who reviewed the papers in this first issue. We already
look forward to the next issue as we intend to have at least two every
year.

J.R.F. Regidor, Editor-in-Chief



